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Dear President HANNA, 

I am just back from my wonderful visit to the 

United States . 

Your kind cooperation, the warmth of your welcome 

will never vanish from my memory. I shall always remember 

our interesting contacts and the congenial atmosphere of 

your University. I have certainly profited by what I heard 

and saw, my intercourse with teachers and students. So 

thank you most heartily . 

SAIGON 
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